
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Florida Commerce M0014 Stormwater Grant – FGT Gas Line Relocation Agreement 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, March 11, 2025          Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This agreement will approve the reimbursement from the City of Chipley to FGT for the creation of an 

accurate cost estimate and project schedule for the relocation of the FGT pipeline located on Griffin Road 

in Chipley, Florida. The pipeline currently impedes stormwater mitigation work that the City is currently 

undertaking. The total amount of the reimbursement shall not exceed $25,000. These funds will be 

reimbursed by the Florida Commerce CDBG-Disaster Recovery grant no. M0014. 

 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommends approval of Florida Commerce M0014 Stormwater Grant – FGT Gas Line 

Relocation Agreement. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Agreement 


